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¥ Services

Attention Utah Medicaid Pharmacy Providers

Pharmacy Point of Sale Claims
Submission Clarification Code Update

Effective December 1, 2024, the following submission clarification codes may be
used on pharmacy point-of-sale claims NCPDP Field 420-DK:

“2" Mandatory 90-day supply exception: The pharmacist is indicating that in
their professional judgment or otherwise inappropriate as directed by the
provider to have a 90-day supply. (Please note: Pharmacy claims will be
closely monitored to ensure that 90-day supply claims are being processed
when appropriate.)

“3" Vacation Supply: The pharmacist is indicating that the cardholder has
requested a vacation supply of the medicine

“4" Lost/Damaged Prescription: The pharmacist is indicating that the
cardholder has requested replacement of medication that has been
damaged or lost.

For additional information please refer to the Utah Medicaid NCPDP Payer Sheet on
the Resource Library or contact the Pharmacy Team at 801-538-6155 option 3, 3, 2.
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